












 

RECOMMENDATION TO THE  
UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

REGARDING THE FINANCING OF REPLACMENT  
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SYSTEMS DATA CENTER INFRASTRUCTURE 

 
Finance Committee – April 18, 2019 
Board of Trustees – April 18, 2019 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The President recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the financing of a proposal to 
replace systems within the university’s data center infrastructure, at a cost of $2,345,222. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The central storage and computer clusters which provide the majority of the computing and 
storage capacity used by the University’s business critical enterprise systems have exceeded their 
design lifetime and will no longer be supported by the manufacturer on October 1, 2019.  
 
An extended support contract is estimated to cost approximately $6M. Continuing to operate 
these systems without support will expose the University to an unacceptable amount of risk, 
primarily risk of significant business disruption due to system failure.  Information Technology 
Services (ITS) proposes replacing these systems. 
 
ITS has evaluated competing proposals from Dell/EMC and Cisco Systems, and recommends 
that the Cisco Systems proposal be acquired and implemented.  The solution has a planned 
lifespan of five years.   
 
PNC has proposed financing the equipment over the five-year design lifespan at an interest rate 
of 3.23%.  This yields ten equal semi-annual payments in the amount of $234,522.21.  The total 
cost of acquisition, including interest, is $2,345,222 
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